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ACCESS Testing
We have officially begun the testing for our annual English Learner Proficiency Assessment. The 
window opened January 23, 2023 and will close on March 3, 2023. This is always a challenging 
testing window as we have approximately 186 students who must complete all 4 parts of the 
assessment. Our team works hard to ensure that students are in very small groups for each 
portion of the assessment. 


